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Subject: You’re Invited! Holly Middle School Community Open House – Sept. 25 

Dear Holly Area Schools Community, 

It is with great excitement and Broncho Pride that I invite you to join us for a special 

Community Open House at our brand-new Holly Middle School on Thursday, Sept. 25,   

from 5-6:30 p.m. on the new Karl Richter Campus at 330 East St., Holly, MI. 

This year, we are thrilled to unveil our greatest contribution yet to the youth and families of 
our district — the new Holly Middle School. In just one year, 10 months and 16 days, we 
went from groundbreaking to occupancy. More than 200 skilled tradespeople, contributing 
more than 200,000 hours of work, have brought this world-class middle school to life. 

We invite you to visit this beautiful new campus, walk through the halls, see the incredible 

spaces designed for learning, collaboration and innovation, and feel the energy of a new 

chapter for Holly Area Schools. This building is more than bricks and mortar — it is a 

reflection of our shared values, our commitment to excellence, and the unshakable Broncho 

Pride that defines our community. 

 

Thanks to the incredible support and generosity of our Holly community, we have 

successfully completed several additional key projects that will serve our students now and 

for generations to come. Last August, we celebrated the opening of our new turf athletic 

field and track, along with our state-of-the-art Construction Trades Center at the Holly 

High School campus — each representing a step forward in our mission to prepare students 

for success. 

This Open House is much more than a celebration of a building. It’s a celebration of what we 

can achieve together as a school community. Thank you for continuing to make Holly Area 

Schools a great place to learn, grow and achieve.  

We can’t wait to see you there! 

With Broncho Pride, 

Scott M. Roper, Superintendent  

Holly Area Schools  


